
I am writing to object to the transfer of Muirhead Activity Centre to Dundonald Gymnastics Club. 
 
I do not believe that a transfer to a private club is the best use of this facility. 
 
I and my family have used Muirhead Activity Centre for many different sports and activities over the 
years including: 
 
Dance Classes / Karate / Metafit / Weight Watchers / Fun House / Archery / Craft Club / Gymnastics 
/ Badminton / Handball / After School Club / Hall hire for birthday parties 
 
Those activities named above are just the ones that my three daughters and myself have used over 
the years. In the modern world where people are getting fatter and need encouraged to exercise, I 
feel that to give the centre to a single club which means there would be nowhere local or affordable 
for the above services and clubs would be very wrong. 
 
One of my daughters also attended Dundonald Gymnastics Club which she enjoyed for a number of 
years. The Club worked well from Dundonald Activity Centre. 
 
Muirhead Activity Centre is also used as a voting centre. Would this mean that voting would be 
moved back to our primary schools and schools would close? 
 
Muirhead Activity Centre is also used by the Blood Transfusion Service. 
 
I’m very surprised that all our local councillors are not making more of a fuss at the prospect of 
losing such a valuable local service/asset, especially as Troon is expanding with all the new houses 
that are being built. 
 
I hope all the points I have raised will be considered.  
 
 
 


